From: Mark Pougatch 
Sent: 02 April 2019 17:13
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Hook Norton Road development


Dear Mr Neville


This is to lodge my wife and my objection to the proposed Hook Norton Road development .

The development is quite clearly against the needs of the village and the wishes of the community. The size of the development is totally disproportionate to the size of the village and the current infrastructure quite simply cannot take an additional 25 houses.

 That the developer was originally given permission to develop 8 houses but now wants to treble that quite clearly shows this is to do with profiteering and not the needs of the village or the locals. Additional traffic is also unsustainable.

Also, the mid Cherwell districts housing needs have already been met.

I wish to register our objection to this proposed development .

Sincerely

Mark and Victoria Pougatch
Temple Close
Sibford Gower
Ox155rx
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